
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE

ADDITIONAL ESTIMATES HEARING :  08 February 2016  

IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO

(AE16/165) - Quarterly reports - Programme 2.3: Visas  

Senator Carr, Kim (L&CA) written:

Can you confirm that the last Quarterly Report on student visa cancellations appeared in June 
2015? When will the next ones appear – for September and December 2015?

Answer: 

The Department does not release a Quarterly Report on student visa cancellations.  

Student visa cancellation statistics, by financial year, are available on the Department’s 
website at:

http://www.border.gov.au/about/reports-publications/research-statistics/statistics/key-
cancellation-statistics 
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